
Garden Walk Notes 
Week 1 

 

Hi All- 

Hope you had a great 4th.  Kenyon Garden Walks is up and running, the 2nd and 4th 
Saturday of each month, rain or shine.  We got to my garden (65) and Phil’s fabulous 
garden (56).  It's a great opportunity to share knowledge, plants, etc.  The next one is this 
Saturday at 9:00 AM.  They start at my porch (65).  Here's what we decided for the 
format: 

?? Walk through 2-4 gardens on the block (first walk through of a garden takes 
longer, thereafter, only to see new plants in bloom). 

?? At the end, walk through one yard of someone who wants some specific advice.  
This week will be Victoria's house. 

?? BYO coffee, and paper and pencil if you want to jot down variety names. 

?? I will leave a list of the yard rotation on my porch for stragglers, and move a 
rotating kite to the front lawn of the house we're currently viewing so you can find 
us. 

??  E-mail (or call) me if you:  

o Plan to come  

o Volunteer your yard for the up-coming walk  

o Want to be scheduled on the rotation for help 
U12311@snet.net  

?? I have put up a new page on the website (Garden Walks) that can have plant lists 
for the yards (my list w/ some photos is uploaded).  There are also some basic 
gardening tips and the notes from each walk. 
http://www.angelfire.com/planet/kenyon/garden_walks.html 

Here are the dates for this year - put them on your calendar! 
6/24, 7/8, 7/22, 8/12, 8/26, 9/9, 9/23, 10/14. 
  
After all that rain - I can't believe I have to water again!   Hope to hear from you. 
  
Carolyn 


